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DSWD DROMIC Report #1 on the Fire Incident in 
Brgy. Rizal, Estanzuela, Iloilo City
as of 01 October 2020, 6PM


SUMMARY

On 26 September 2020 at 2 PM, a fire incident occurred in Brgy. Rizal, Estanzuela, Iloilo City. The cause of fire is due to electrical short circuit. 
Source: DSWD-FO VI

I. Status of Affected Families / Persons
A total of 36 families or 122 persons were affected in Brgy. Rizal, Estanzuela, Iloilo City (see Table 1).

Table 1. Number of Affected Families / Persons
	REGION / PROVINCE / MUNICIPALITY 
	 NUMBER OF AFFECTED 

	
	 Barangays 
	 Families 
	 Persons 

	GRAND TOTAL
	 1 
	 36 
	 122 

	REGION VI
	 1 
	 36 
	 122 

	Iloilo
	 1 
	 36 
	 122 

	 
	Iloilo City (capital)
	1 
	36 
	122 


Note: Ongoing assessment and validation being conducted.
Source: DSWD-FO VI

II. Damaged Houses
A total of 13 houses were damaged by the fire; of which, 16 were totally damaged and 7 were partially damaged (see Table 2).

Table 2. Number of Damaged Houses
	REGION / PROVINCE / MUNICIPALITY 
	  NO. OF DAMAGED HOUSES 

	
	 Total 
	 Totally 
	 Partially 

	GRAND TOTAL
	                                 13 
	                                   6 
	                                   7 

	REGION VI
	                                 13 
	                                   6 
	                                   7 

	Iloilo
	                                 13 
	                                   6 
	                                   7 

	 
	Iloilo City (capital)
	                                 13 
	                                   6 
	                                   7 


Note: Ongoing assessment and validation being conducted.
Source: DSWD-FO VI


SITUATIONAL REPORT

DSWD-DRMB
	DATE
	SITUATIONS / ACTIONS UNDERTAKEN

	01 October 2020
	· The Disaster Response Operations Monitoring and Information Center (DROMIC) of the DSWD-DRMB is closely coordinating with DSWD-FO VI for significant reports on the status of affected families, assistance, and relief efforts.



DSWD-FO VI
	DATE
	SITUATIONS / ACTIONS UNDERTAKEN

	01 October 2020
	· [bookmark: _2et92p0]Ongoing assessment and validation are continuously being conducted to determine the number of affected families staying inside evacuation center.
· The Local Government Unit of Iloilo City provided food assistance to the affected families. 
· DSWD-FO VI is in close coordination with the CSWDO for possible augmentation of relief assistance needed by the affected families.




*****
The Disaster Response Operations Monitoring and Information Center (DROMIC) of the DSWD-DRMB is closely coordinating with DSWD-FO VI for any significant disaster response updates.


Prepared by:

MARIE JOYCE G. RAFANAN


MARC LEO L. BUTAC
Releasing Officer
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